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1. SLO Webpage 
SLO co-chairs will be updating the SLO webpage.  A draft of the changes will be forthcoming for 
review by the SLO Committee. 
 

2. ACCJC December Workshop:  Making Student Learning Assessment Useful and Used.   
VP Bennie has funding for 3-5 faculty to attend on Dec. 5th in Burlingame. 
 

3. Workflow for NEW PSLOs and CSLOs 
SLO Chair feedback on new PSLOs and CSLOs to faculty are not being received.  Madeline, John 
and Ann will work with eLumen to identify the glitch in the system. 

Reminder:  Please check existing SLOs and edit for parallel language between all SLOs. 

For example: 
• “Upon completion of (rubric and course number [i.e., PSYC 1]), the student should be 

able to….” 
• “Upon completion of the (certificate, A.S., A.S.T., A.A., OR A.A.T), the student should be 

able to….” 
 

4. Upcoming eLumen Workshops in the Teaching & Learning Center  
• Thursday, Dec 1st - 2:30-4:30 pm (for instructors)  
• Tuesday, Dec 6th -  3:30-4:30 pm (for coordinators) 
• Wednesday, Dec 7th - 4:30-6:00 pm (for instructors) 
 

5. Review by the SLO Committee of new CSLOs, PSLOs, and SAOs 
The Committee reviewed many SLOs.  Many were approved and should be available on eLumen.  
Others need clarifying wording.  Faculty authors will be contacted by one of the SLO co-chairs 
 
 
Reminder:  New CSLOs need to be received by the co-chairs by Monday, Nov. 21st to 
complete the review process in time to be included on syllabi for Spring 2017. 

 


